
CITY OF ALHAMBRA 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

OF THE 
 

MARCH 10, 2022 
 

REGULAR MEETING 
 

OF THE ENVIRONMENTAL COMMITTEE 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Environmental Committee 
scheduled for 6:00 p.m., Thursday, March 10, 2022, is hereby CANCELLED pursuant to the 
order of the Committee Secretary. 
 
The next Regular Meeting of the Environmental Committee will commence at 6:00 p.m. on 
Thursday, May 12, 2022.    
 
 
 
 
 

  Martin Ray, Committee Secretary 
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